
to every graduate, but to every student who has 
ever attended the University of Toronto. It is not the 
intention of the Committee to ask any man or woman 
who has seen service overseas to participate, but it is only 
right that they should be informed of the memorial scheme 

The University Veterans' Association have expressed 
the desire to appeal to returned men for funds to erect 
the memorial tablets for their comrades-in-arms who fell 
in the war. Any amount designated by a returned man 
for this purpose may be noted on the subscription form.

We are confident that every alumnus will wish to 
make some financial sacrifice to commemorate the sacrifice 
of life itself offered and actually made by so many on our 
behalf, and also to assist by means of scholarships those 
who sacrificed their opportunities of obtai ling or com­
pleting a University education.

Will you please consider carefully what is the utmost 
amount that you can contribute, keeping in mind that 
the payments may be extended over two years and at 
any dates you specify within that time.

Do not put this aside but act at once, and fill in one 
copy of the enclosed subscription form and mail it back 
to-day. retaining the other for your record.
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President, Alumni Association, University of Toronto. 
Chairman. General Alumni Memorial CCommittee

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
THE HON MR JUSTICE C A MASTEN.

JOHN J GIBSON. 
Honorary Treasurer.

I R L STARR.
Chairman of Sub-Committee on

DR. I M MarCAll.lIM
Chairman of Sub-Committee on 
Physical Memorial.

Scholarships.
C LESSLIE WILSON,UIXWUIC, WILJUI'I,

Chairman of Sub-Committee on 
Finance.

W N. MacQUF.EN. SecretaryA. F. BARR. General Organizer


